
 

KALAMA 
 CITY COUNCIL  

WORKSHOP 

 

OPTIONS FOR FUNDING  

LOCAL STREET IMPROVEMENTS &  

TRANSPORTATION BENEFIT DISTRICT  

THURSDAY, MARCH 5, 2020 @ 6PM    
 

 

Kalama City Council will hold a workshop to discuss options for funding the 

Transportation Benefit District which funds local street maintenance improvements in 

light of I-976 that will end the vehicle tab fee funding, on March 5, 2020 at 6pm in the 

City Council Chambers at 320 N. First Street.    The meeting is open to the public and 

citizens are encouraged to attend.   

 

 

Coni McMaster 

Clerk/Treasurer  

(360) 673-4561 


